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Notes from HTML review on “Fantasia”

-I wanted the “IMDB” and “Sources” page to open in a new tab rather than in the 
same window.
-I also asked to change the font of the heading to look like the actual font used for 
the movie.
	 -change heading to an image of the title (like the one used on the homepage)
-I really liked the Poiret One font and suggested it be used when the name of the 
piece shows up after hovering over the scene stills.
-Because the name of the piece appears after being hovered, we talked about mak-
ing sure the name just appears on the bottom when seen on a mobile/tablet format.
-When trying to go back to the main page, it led to the fall2016.wudesign.me in-
stead, so I asked Taylor to change that.


